
   

 

Contact information: Headteacher – Mrs Hassan. School Office Manager – Mrs Crompton. 

Telephone – 01942 724820    E-Mail – enquiries@.saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk 

YEAR 6 

Our Year 6 pupils who are going 

to St Edmund Arrowsmith in 

September were able to make 

their transition visit on Tuesday. 

We have gifted all our Y6 pupils 

a copy of Marcus Rashford’s 

book- How to be a Champion 

which is full of tips about how to 

make the best of all 

opportunities. We have some 

more leavers’ activities planned 

for the last few days and we 

wish each and every Y6 pupil 

all the very best for the future.  

ZOOM CELEBRATION 

ASSEMBLIES  

Today’s hosts are Alfie and 

Millie - they’ve chosen the 

music, written a script and are 

jumping and sliding their way 

when going from class to class.  

This is our last zoom assembly 

for the year- the children who 

have taken a turn at being hosts 

have been amazing and we’ve 

all really enjoyed the music and 

the actions they’ve chosen – 

well done to them all.  

PRE-SCHOOL AT ST OSWALD’S 

 Exciting news- we have 

organized with Care,Love,Learn 

at St Oswald’s that they can 

open a Pre-School group from 

September that will be based in 

school. They will provide top 

quality childcare and 

education in a safe, stimulating 

and fun environment. 30 hours 

of free childcare is available for 

qualifying children. For more 

information please contact 

Sue Morris at 

suem@carelovelearn.com or 

Tel 07732092666 

HOLIDAY CLUB 

Our holiday club is running 

again for 6 weeks over the 

break – if you want to book 

your child on please contact 

Sue on the email or telephone 

number above.  

CONGRATULATIONS 

Miss Silver gets married next 

week and we are delighted for 

her that her wedding has 

finally been able to go ahead! 

She will return in September as 

Mrs Latham.  

GOODBYE AND GOOD LUCK 

We say goodbye to Mrs Fox 

and Mrs Barton at the end of 

this term as they move on to 

new careers. We thank them 

both for the work they have 

done at St Oswald’s and wish 

them all the very best in their 

new ventures. We know they 

will keep in touch with us ! 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

School closes at 3.10-3.30pm  

on Wednesday 21st July for the 

break. There will be a letter 

next week that will outline our 

provisional plans for 

September- please look out 

for it on your email. We wish all 

our families a happy and safe 

summer and look forward to 

welcoming you back in 

September.  

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY WORD “ HOLIDAYS “  LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER. 

OZZIE’S NEWS – 16.07.21 

 

 

 

The Ozzie’s Way 

Champions 

These children have all 

contributed towards 

making our school HAPPY 

this week. 

They all gave us a wave 

and had a clap on our 

Zoom Celebration 

Assembly this afternoon.   

 

Owlets – Oliver W 

Eaglets – Isabel C 

Sparrows – Emilia H 

Robins – Heidi W 

Wagtails – Jessica J  

Blackbirds – William V 

Starlings – Sophia B 

Magpies – Layla M 

Seagulls – Isaac M 

Owls – Beth S 

Eagles – Scarlett A 

 

 

MASS TIME AT ST OSWALD’S 

CHURCH  IS 11 A.M. EVERY 

SUNDAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:suem@carelovelearn.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


